TENDER FOR CONSTRUCTION

Sealed tenders will be received at Stratford Town Hall, 234 Shakespeare Drive, Stratford, PE until 2:00 PM,
TUESDAY, DECEMBER 18th, 2018 for the construction of:

Michael Thomas Way Extension
Stratford, PE

The project involves the removal and reconstruction of 45 metres of street and the construction of 120 metres
of new street in the Town of Stratford. Sanitary sewer, storm drainage and water mains will also be extended
with the new roadway, including services for two lots.

Tender documents may be obtained at 234 Shakespeare Drive, Stratford, PE.

This will be a public opening. The Town of Stratford does not bind itself to accept the lowest or any bid.
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